Genevieve Scharback

From:

Dave Atthill

Sent:

Monday, December 11, 2017 11:20 AM

To:

Genevieve Scharback

Subject:

Resolutions - Dashwood Community Centre Advisory Committee - November 28, 2017

Good Morning Genevieve:

The Dashwood Community Centre Advisory Committee has ask that I forward recommendations to Council made at their last meeting (November 28, 2017) to be considered prior to the Committee having an opportunity to formally adopt the minutes.

Motion:

03/11/2017

Moved by: Seconded: **Tom Tomes**

Rob Hoffman

That the Dashwood Community Centre Advisory Committee recommend that South Huron and Bluewater Council meet as soon as possible to discuss funding of the washroom project;

And that the recommendation for completion of the Dashwood washroom project in 2018 be taken to the next Council meeting for approval.

Disposition:

Carried

Motion:

04/11/2017

Moved by:

Kathy Hayter

Seconded:

Ted Hoffman

That the Dashwood Community Centre Advisory Committee recommend that South Huron Council and Bluewater Council use Dashwood Community Development Fund (DCDF) from both Municipalities to fund the Dashwood washroom project;

And that the Bluewater Council representative, request that Bluewater Council match the South Huron contribution of tax levy money for the project.

Disposition:

Carried

Thank you.

Kind Regards,

Dave Atthill

Facility Services Co-ordinator Municipality of South Huron

Office: 519-235-2833